
AGATA DAQ EVO meeting February 15th, 2011

Presents : N. Dosme, J. Grebosz, L. Guevara, A. Korichi, E. Legay, A. Lopez-Martens, 
O. Stezowski, Ch. Theisen

Apologies for absence : Y. Aubert, X. Grave, M. Gulmini, P. Molini, 

1.Status reports on the DAQ

Slow control : on progress and work still underway

“Loop” feature in the Narval script system has been implemented and tested at 
Legnaro. 
Last GNAT version  installed at GSI together with all the needed libs to compile 
Narval which is now compiled.
Debian Squeeze is available and the question is when should we switch to this 
version in Legnaro

Issues on the data format not resolved yet and a dedicated meeting should happen

New definition of the frames ( 2 weeks ago at Legnaro) which now contains 
additional infos in the track frames and a face to face meeting should happen for 
the data format.  New frames will be implemented following the modification of 
the data flow.

Replay Data centre : investigations are underway at CSNSM  and the Cloud 
System computing could be a good option. The system exist at LAL (Orsay) and 
could be used as a test bench for AGATA.

Many changes have been done on the DAQ-web site in particular in the wiki. A l
ot of simplifications and updates have been performed

2. Actions and requests :

A full package with a Real Emulator is needed in order to  process the data with 
OFT

New switches are needed in order to remotely power on-off the system : submit 
the proposal to the AMB

Any suggestions, comments concerning the web site have to be send to 
Christophe and Eric together with any existing useful doc and  web links.



Planning, discussion and preparation of the GSI-meeting  :
A pre-agenda has to be prepared as soon as possible and will sent to the group 
with a doodle

A.O.B :

The question of the organisation raised again and the group would like very much 
to know the final AGATA structure.  The question will be discussed at the next AMB 

meeting which will take place at Koeln on the 17th of february.

Date of the next meeting : 2nd week of march 

 


